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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

VACANCY – Director –Division 3 
Process and Notice following the election of a Board Member to another Board 

 
 

Acknowledging that a Board Member was elected to another Board of Directors, The Board of Directors of the 
San Bernardino Valley Water Conservation District has initiated its process to appoint a Director in accordance 

with Government Code section 1780. 
 

If you are interested in being considered for appointment, your principal residence must be within Division 3 
and meet all other required qualifications for a Director. To be considered for appointment by the Board, 

interested candidates should submit a cover letter indicating your interest, community service and qualifications 
along with a professional resume by 4:00 PM on January 23, 2019.  The person appointed will serve from the 

date of appointment until the person elected takes office in December, 2022. 
 

If you have questions or to submit your letter and resume, please contact Athena L. Monge 
at (909) 793-2503 Ext. 228 or Athena@sbvwcd.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


